
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 14, 2015 
 

This Week… 

  We are all ready for Christmas!!! 

We will be finishing up our 

Christmas crafts and presents this 

week.  The children are looking 

forward to the Christmas party on 

Friday.  If you were asked to send something for the 

party, please make sure that you send it to school by 

Wednesday.  All parents are welcome to attend.  Our 

party begins at 10:45.   

Coming Up…. 
 

 
Dec. 16

th
- Polar Express Day(wear your PJs) 

Dec. 17
th

-Chirstmas Musical 1
st

 & 2
nd

 grade 
Dec. 18

th
-Christmas Party from 10:45-11:30  

Jan.4
th

-1
st

 Day back after Christmas Break 
Jan. 8

th
-Inservice for Teachers (No School) 

Jan. 14
th

-Donuts with Dad at 7:15 
Jan. 18

th
-No School (MLK Jr. Day) 

Jan. 19
th

-Report Cards go home 

 

 Merry Christmas 

It has been an absolute joy to work with 

you and your children this semester.  I 

really appreciate all the support you 

have given us.  I am very thankful that I have been 

blessed with such a wonderful group of kids.  I look 

forward to working with them each day!  I hope you 

and your family have a very Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year! 

                  Merry Christmas—Sara Pickens 

 

 

 
During Christmas break don’t forget 

to…. 

 Practice your sight words 

 Play with all your new toys 

 Read Christmas stories 

 Spend time with your family 

 
 

Christmas Party 

Our Christmas party will be 

Friday, December 18th @ 10:45.    

We will be playing a Christmas 

game, decorating Christmas 

cookies, and eating yummy treats.  Heather 

Harris (Kinley’s mom) sent home a note asking 

for party supplies.  Please send in your item on 

Wednesday. We will also be sending home all the 

Christmas ornaments, crafts, and gifts that your 

child made.  Make sure your child has their 

backpack on Friday. 

 
Polar Express Day 
Wednesday is Polar Express Day!  
Wear your favorite pajamas to 
school.  We will watch The Polar 
Express, drink hot chocolate, and 

have a fun snack.  Please make sure you wear 
tennis shoes, we have PE.   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


